Grateful Gifts

Al-Anon needs you!

We will be hosting a “Boutique” during the 415! Virginia
Al-Anon convention in August of 2022 and need help
gathering items to sell. These can include but are not
limited to homemade items. The Boutique will be called
“Grateful Gifts” and the items that are sent in will be
sold to benefit our Convention costs. Prayerfully

consider how you/your group can contribute.
For additional
Think of the far-reaching effect that these items information
can have for someone in need of recovery! contact Ginny K.
at GinKel5757
Drop off items at the Boutique during registration at the convention. @gmail.com




